
1 
 

 

 

Rainbow Street Public School P&C Association  

General Meeting Minutes 6 March 2023 

 

6:05pm Meeting opens 

Attendance: Joann Sayers; James Richmond; Craig Muldoon; Morag Taylor; Annie Butler; Jaquie 
Counsel; Matt and Paula Agiamarniotis, Paula Santos, Brad Sutton, Andrew Colagiuri-Pinto, Mandy 
McGavan, Maya North, Nana Frishling, Jessica Lazarus, Ben Rowlands, Kevin Mendes, Amelie Mouchot, 
Tegan Heynes, David Doran. 

1. Welcome – Craig welcomed all 

2. Apologies: Hana Lewis, Lorna Colagiuri-Pinto, Senia Becvarovski, Yeonji Seo, Kristle Romero-
Cortes 

3. Approve and sign-off February 2023 minutes 
  Moved: Matthew Dimaris; Seconded: Benjamin Rowlands — Carried 

4. Correspondence: 
Bunnings, Randwick Council – anonymous complaint, Storage options, Mother’s day stall 
supplier 
 

5. President’s report- enclosed.  
Thanks to Amelie Mouchot who has volunteered to manage Scholastic Book Club. 

6. Treasurer's Report — enclosed.  
 

7. Principal’s report – enclosed 
 

8. Fundraising/Events 
- Meet and Greet – 9 March approx. 70 RSVPd to date 
 
Events for 2023 
-see website for important dates and pending events 

Example of future events: 
-Science week events 
-Mothers’ and Fathers’ breakfasts 
-Teacher’s thank you breakfast 
- Possible idea of comedy concert or trivia night 
- Colour run 
 

-Centenary Celebration– One large event. Open air. Film festival. Food trucks. Late term 3. 
Thu/Fri Night. 5 people have volunteered for Sub-Committee with Matt Dimaris to lead.  

9. Business Arising 
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 Thank you to the six new Non-office Executive Committee members who were nominated 
and accepted their position. 

- Kevin Mendes 
- Benjamin Rowlands 
- Paula Agiamarniotis  
- Mandy McGowan 
- Amelie Mouchot 
- Hana Lewis (acceptance April meeting) 
-   Nomination (all): Annie Butler; Seconded: Morag Taylor — Carried 

 Class Parent Lists – Thanks to Brad Sutton and Kristle Romero-Cortes for co-ordnation. 

 Storage – options being looked into. 

 School Playground- Process has started. Questions will be proposed to Student 

Representative Council. 
 

10. General Business 

Motion: — That the Rainbow Street Public School P&C Association donates $330 to the Rainbow 
Street Public School to subsidise the cost of the graduating year 6 customised commemorative T-
shirts. Moved: Morag Taylor; Seconded: Matthew Dimaris — Carried 

Motion: — That the Rainbow Street Public School P&C Association pays Wix $712.80 for 2 years 
of emailing marketing capability via our website hosting. Moved: Morag Taylor; Seconded: 
Matthew Dimaris — Carried 

Communication Executive position remains open. 

Election of Parent Representative Coordinator – Brad Sutton. Moved: Morag Taylor; Seconded: 
Matthew Dimaris — Carried 

Robokids - Term 2 potential extracurricular activity – include in survey below with other options 
e.g. drama 

Motion - That the Rainbow Street Public School P&C Association create short parent survey for 
interest in before and after school activities. Moved: Brad Sutton; Seconded: Matthew Dimaris — 
Carried 

 
7.30pm Meeting Close – light refreshments 
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Presidents Report – March 2023  

Welcome to our second meeting of the year and its great to see some new and returning 
faces.  

We do have several vacant positions still to fill, a Vice Presidents Positions and an additional 
6 executive roles. If you are interested in helping deliver great initiatives, outcomes and 
events for the students and our school community maybe consider one of these roles.   

Class parent lists have been successfully established using the electronic survey which 
worked so successfully last year. A big thank you to the wonderful parents that volunteered 
to be a class parent this year and a big thank you to Kristle and Brad for coordinating   

Meet and greet is this Thursday at the Coogee Beach club and is a great opportunity to 
connect with offer parents and our wonderful teachers.   

I am looking forward to us discussing tonight the opportunities before us as a P&C to help 
deliver things that have a positive impact on the student at this school. Because really, I 
would think that is largely what we are all here for.  
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Treasurer's Report March 2023 

 

 


